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Governor’s Visit Report 

	Name:
Chris Gould 
	Area(responsibility)
Maths 
	Date:

14/12/20


	Staff/classes visited

Meeting with maths subject lead 

	Focus of School Development Plan:

To support the development of maths across the school 


	Brief notes (what I heard/saw/noticed):

· School is taking part in the embedding phase of the teaching for mastery programme with CODE maths hub – really effective support. Embedding the small step approach to lessons. Staff working on finding the right balance between coverage and small step approach – also with planning. 
· Andrew has undertaken a learning walk – most of the time whole class are learning together, there was good use of models and images.

· Andrew feels that there is consistency amongst the school in the delivery of maths 
· Predictions for current Year 6 were lower than usual – Andrew confident with plan to support these children to be Secondary ready. 


	Positive Comments:

· Andrew as maths lead has a very firm understanding of where maths is in the school.
· There has been a good plan with the COVID catch up 


	Questions:

With the lockdown  - how are we ensuring that are mapping what has been covered and what missed out – what is the plan to catch this up?
What actions are we taking to support Year 3 group? 


	What next (for future visits):
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